
 

 

 

 
Message from Miss Wheeler  
 
It has been a super summer term 1! 
We are all very proud of everything our Brunswick Park children have achieved this half term. Thank 
you as always for your continued support.  
Please enjoy reading the PE Newsletter to see some of what our children have been up to. 
Half term has arrived and it's time to recharge our batteries ready for another hard-working, fun-
filled half term in the run up to the summer holiday. 
We wish you a brilliant half term break and look forward to seeing you on Monday 5th June. 
 
Reminders-  
 
Class photos are taking place on the first day back after Half term- 5th June 2023. 
 
Year 6 
 
Our wonderful year 6 are on their way back from the PGL today. We hear they had an amazing time 
and cannot wait to hear all about their adventures. 
 
PE Newsletter 
 
https://sites.google.com/gsuite.chbp.org.uk/bp-sport-summer-1/home 
 
Dogs 
 
Please remember that dogs are not allowed on school property. Please do not tie your dog to the 
school gates or railing.   

 
Reception 
 
Some of our Reception children went to see a lady called Sue who lives on Osidge lane. Sue grows 
vegetables, fruits and plants in her garden and house. Sue always welcomes children from Brunswick 
Park to visit her garden and she kindly also made a small donation to the school.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 31 26/5/2023 

https://sites.google.com/gsuite.chbp.org.uk/bp-sport-summer-1/home


 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 5th June- Back to school, normal time 

Monday 5th June – Class photographs 

Monday 5th June- 5C Natural History Museum trip 

Friday 9th June – RA to Coldfall Woods 

Friday 9th June- Non Uniform in exchange for bottle donations 

Monday 12th June- Whole School Inflatable Day 

Thursday 15th June – Barnet Schools Music Festival – School Choir 

Thursday 6th July – KS1 Sports Day  

Friday 7th July – KS2 Sport Day  

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to 2S who all won the best attendance award last week.   
 
The best punctuality goes to RS, 1EB and 3R. No one was late for school in any of these classes.  Well 

done to you all.  
 
 

 
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 


